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NEWSLETTER 

secretary@flushing.cornwall.sch.uk Friday 21st July 2023
This half term our school focus is: Forgiveness

Dates for your Diary
End of Summer term!

Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th September INSET sessions (school closed for 
pupils)
Wednesday 6th September- Start of Autumn Term
Dance starts on the first Wednesday back!  

A Note from the Head Teacher

A huge thank you to everyone who supported the various events held at school, in the 
Village Club and up at the Church this week.  It has certainly been busy! 

I want to say a heartfelt ‘thank you’ to the staff at Flushing, they have been incredible at 
keeping things going for the the children, right up to the end of term; no mean feat with so 
much happening each day!  I want to also thank them for their unfailing support and endless 

enthusiasm!  I hope you all have the best summer!

I also want to say how amazing the Governors are, here at Flushing; they are also working 
tirelessly to ensure that every single day, the children get the absolute best; regularly giving 

up their own time to support us all, in so many different ways.  Thank you!

I also want to thank all the parents who have welcomed me so warmly into their lives.  It has 
been an absolute pleasure and I have loved every minute of  getting to know you!

But most of all I want to thank the children and in particular our amazing Year 6 pupils, who 
absolutely smashed it in their SATS this year, by the way! We are all so proud of you all! 
Have a wonderful summer break, everyone; make sure you smile, laugh and play every day 

and I’m sure you all join me in wishing
 Jorja, Kees, Cooper, Holden, William, Charles, Nico, Ronan, Romilly, Huw, Barnaby, Torin, 

Ana and Connie 
all the very best, for next year and beyond!  Well done you Guys!!

Mrs. Lamberton



What a 
week!

Flushing Coffee Mornings 
Donation

We have received a very 
generous donation of £150 

from the kind people of 
Flushing Coffee Mornings and 

we would like to say a very 
big thank you to them all.


